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Benjamin Hornigold Limited 03R & 04R and Henry Morgan Limited 03R & 04R – 
Panel Receives Review Applications 

The Panel has received an application from John Bridgeman Limited seeking a 
review of the Panel’s decisions to make a declaration of unacceptable circumstances 
in relation to the affairs of Benjamin Hornigold Limited and a declaration of 
unacceptable circumstances in relation to the affairs of Henry Morgan Limited (see 
TP19/004).1 

Each of Benjamin Hornigold Limited and Henry Morgan Limited is separately 
seeking a review of the Panel’s decision to make a declaration of unacceptable 
circumstances in relation to its affairs. 

A review Panel has not been appointed at this stage in relation to any of the 
applications and no decision has been made whether to conduct proceedings.  The 
Panel makes no comment on the merits of the applications. 
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Director, Takeovers Panel  
Level 10, 63 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
Ph: +61 3 9655 3500 
takeovers@takeovers.gov.au 

                                                 

1
 The Panel has indicated that it is still considering what final orders it will make 
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